
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF BANKING & FINANCE 

 
Notice 

 

Sub: Postponement of BCBF/DRA/DRA-TC exams scheduled on 15th Jan 2022  
 

Due to the rapid increase in the number of COVID-19 cases in the past few days, and restrictions 

imposed by various States/UT to curtail the spread of the virus, and as directed by the concerned 

authority, the BCBF/DRA/DRA-TC exams scheduled on 15th Jan 2022 are postponed.  

 

The revised date for the examination will be announced later and will be notified on the website. 

 

All the candidates are requested to make a note of the same. 

 

Date:11-Jan-2022                                                                Joint Director (Examinations) 

 
 


